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Congratulations!   

Graduation and Promotion at SLC 

The SLC had a very special graduation and promotion ceremony 

this year via zoom and car parade! Congratulations students on 

your accomplishment, we are so proud of you. Congratulations 

for your achievement and we wish you all the success and        

happiness the world has to offer! 

 

June 2020  
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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

 

Our STEM Garden Has 
Produce! 

We are happy to report that 
our SLC STEM Garden has 
tomatoes, pumpkins, carrots 
and mint!  The students and 
staff will look forward to us-
ing these vegetables and 
herbs at some point to create 
a nice meal! 
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Thank you ~ Dr. Mary Ring! 

We cannot thank Dr. Mary Ring enough for her support and          

dedication to the SLC staff, students and families.  Dr. Ring played an 

integral part in the SLC’s inception more than 7 years ago. We wish 

her nothing but the best as she moves into her new position, where she 

will continue to do what she does best, doing great things for kids!!  

Students Present Virtual Presentations 

Mrs. Porter’s class has been learning and practicing applied digital 

skills by creating and sharing virtual presentations.  Students have     

created health and nutrition presentations.  Additionally, each student 

interviewed a family member and wrote a biography about their       

selected person.   


